
FARWELL ISD 

BOARD MINUTES 

12/10/2020 

 

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a regular board meeting at 7:00 pm in the Farwell ISD 

Administration Building at 805 Ave G, Farwell, Texas. 

Members Board present were; Ryan Williams, Jason Schilling, Ashley Nichols, Joe Jaime, Vince 

Smith, and Eric McElroy. 

Meeting opened at 7:01 pm with prayer by Eric McElroy, followed by the pledge. 

Motion made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Vince Smith, to approve the consent agenda. 

Motion passed all in favor. 

Principal report.  Band concerts, Christmas play, total enrollment at 539. 

Shane Perkins gave the athletic report on upcoming basketball games. 

Tim Kasel gave the transportation report.  All buses running at this time. 

Tonya O’Neill gave report on the possibility of adding a pre-k program.   

Motion made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Erick McElroy to approve the bid for new sings 

in the school district for classrooms and exterior doors.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Colby Waldrop, Superintendent, gave a report on progress of construction and timeline for 

completion which is expected to be around mid-March. 

Next school board meeting scheduled for January 21st. 

Motion made by Vince Smith and seconded by Ashley Nichols.  Motion passed all in favor. 

  

 

 


